Please vote no on SB 683. The curriculum that would be introduced would be pulled from the 1619 project which is very one-sided
and is not based on historical accuracy. Our country was founded on the basis of ALL men being equal and to say that our country
is systemically racist and pumping our kids that false information is wrong. We already teach in schools about racism, slavery and
how we’ve changed from that. Instead of trying to show both sides of issues, this curriculum would focus on the Marxist ideals of
critical race theory and how the whole system needs to be dismantled and deconstructed. America is not inherently racist and our
kids don’t need to be fed that false information. Please vote no on this bill!



